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16 November 2023 

Approval Action Community Forum at ICANN78 - Fundamental Bylaws Amendments to 
Articles 18 and 19 of the ICANN Bylaws

From: Gregory DiBiase
GNSO Chair 

To: Empowered Community Administration 
cc-ing John Jeffrey, General Council & ICANN Secretary, Tripti Sinha, Chair ICANN Board of 
Directors, Sally Costerton, Interim President and CEO of ICANN

Dear Members of the Empowered Community Administration, 

Pursuant to Section 18.2(b) of the ICANN Bylaws, I am pleased to inform you on behalf of the 
GNSO Council that the GNSO has approved the Fundamental Bylaws Amendments to Articles 
18 and 19 of the ICANN Bylaws relating to IANA Naming Function Reviews and the IANA 
Naming Function Separation Process.  

The GNSO Council unanimously voted in favour of the motion, the resolution may be found and  
posted here: https://gnso.icann.org/en/council/resolutions/2020-current. 

On behalf of Gregory DiBiase, GNSO Chair,

Terri Agnew
GNSO Secretariat
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